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Federal Communication Commission FCC Mail Room
Denise Williams

Audio Division

445 12th St SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: K240BD

This is to inform the FCC that the above translator is temporarily off the air. The
translator will be will back on the air not later than April 20, 2010

Sincerely

1TV

John Low



